
News & Views

June 13, 2021
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Casey Thompson preaching

Watch online at 9:00 AM

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Sunday Classes
Centering Prayer
8:00 AM - Prayer & Scripture at WPC and on Zoom
Adult Education
Stay tuned for info on a July class with David King
Children's Sunday School
Kids Corner Under the Tent coming July 4th

Youth Group Cancelled Tonight!
Next Wednesday, June 16 our new Director of Youth Ministries, Austin
Ricketts, will be joining us for the first time. Don't miss it!

This Friday, June 11 there is a Youth Service Day
Meet Pamela Jensen at the front entrance to the Sanctuary. There is work to be

done weeding our pollinator garden and helping to plant a new one at the entrance to the Sanctuary. Plan
to come from 9:30am until 11:00 am.   It will be helpful if you can bring trowels, or other small gardening
shovels, gardening gloves and any gardening tool you think may be helpful. We look forward to seeing
you there to help enlarge our gardening efforts at the church.

We are hosting another Red Cross Blood Drive Tomorrow Thursday,
June 10 - 9AM - 7PM
Last call! We could use your help. We still have slots for folks to sign up to donate
tomorrow. If you can’t donate, would you help us by sharing our blood drive sign up with
family, friends and neighbors? We would be so grateful if you would take this step to help
us Save Lives. Thank you. Click here to signup.

In-person worship registration is open for Sunday.
Please take note of the service time - 9:00 AM
We have lifted our capacity limits for worship on Sundays. We do ask that you
continue to mask while in the building and for the time being that you continue to
register for Sunday mornings. Your registration allows us better space congregants
throughout the sanctuary and provides us better contact tracing should the need arise.
As always you can register online or call Mary Lou Kendus (610-688-8700 x212) if you

need help. Deadline for registering is noon Friday each week. We are grateful for your patience as we
move forward.
A reminder: due to our live streaming the service please plan to arrive twenty minutes early as we will
start promptly at 9:00 AM. We encourage you to read the details regarding guidelines and procedures on
the church website. (This link will take you directly to the information.)
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Bible in a Book-bag Project
The Deacons are collecting funds for the annual Bible-in-a-Book-Bag project. A
donation of $75 will purchase a bookbag, Bible, and school supplies for one
student at the Cornerstone Christian Academy for the upcoming school
year. Donations can be made as part of the regular Sunday collection via checks
made payable to "Wayne Presbyterian Church" with "Bible-in-a-Book-Bag" in the
memo line OR can be made online. Select "Giving" from the homepage, then "Give Online". In the Fund
section, select "Directed Gift" and in the "Direct Your Giving" section, indicate "Bible-in-a-Book-Bag".  

Coming this fall to Adult Ed - A Way in the Wilderness
This past year, the Church has been on a wilderness journey. Our faith is being
challenged, yet also being renewed and revitalized. Our Adult Education theme will be
A Way in the Wilderness. Sunday and weekday classes will focus on stories of
resilience, healing, and hope. Together, we will be encouraged to reflect on the ways
that God has sustained God’s people through challenging seasons---and the ways
that God shows us forward now and into the future.

One Book, One Church Selection for the Fall
The new book selection is This Tender Land by William Kent Krueger. Books will be for sale
for $10 before and after the worship service. Enjoy reading it this summer and meet us at
church in September for One Book, One Church events!

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00am in the Fireside Rm.
Dr. Walter Huddell, Professor of Mathematics; Chair of Department; Engineering Adviser,
Eastern University will lead us this month. Questions? Please contact Tim Pretz or Sal
Ambrosio See the flyer for full details.
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